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DATE: April 12, 2018 
 
FROM: David Thornburg Development Services Project Manager 
 (361) 826-8451 
 
 

 
 
 
 
PURPOSE: 
 
The purpose of this is to acknowledge that the design memorandum was prepared prior to the 
updated Wastewater master plan amendment.  
 
DISCUSSION 
 

The design memorandum was submitted to Development Services prior to the 
Wastewater Master Plan Amendment being updated and as such the body of the 
document has not been altered.  
The cost estimate and the relative graphic exhibits have been updated to reflect the 
changes required by the new Wastewater Master plan. All other areas of the design 
memorandum were not materially affected by the change. 
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